

## George Street Primary School

## "Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street
Hemel Hempstead
Herts
HP2 5HJ
admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

21st October 2024

Dear Nursery Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a nursery open morning on **Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> November 9-10am**. This is an opportunity to see how your child has settled into George Street nursery. There will be a chance to have an informal chat with staff on duty that day, namely: Mr Humphreys, Miss Bunclark and Mrs Boyle.

Many parents have commented on how much they like Tapestry and we hope that our uploads on what your child is up to, is providing you with regular updates and a good insight into their day however, we know there is nothing quite like seeing your child in the actual environment and watching them interact with staff and peers so we hope you can join us.

On the day, please feel free to play with your child and let them 'show off' their classroom. They might lead you to their favourite area or they might be interested in the activities that have been put out that morning to engage children in particular areas of development. Don't be shy, ask the staff why certain activities have been laid out and what aspect of learning you might be looking for when children engage in specific activities. We can talk for hours about these things so you might have trouble getting us to stop!

If you have specific concerns about your child's learning then please ask for one of the teachers to call you to discuss in private.

We hope you will be able to join us for this nursery open morning.

Kind regards,

Angela Hughes Headteacher



